Dan Valoff

From: Steph Mifflin

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 2:02 PM
To: Dan Valoff

Subject: FW: Bettas Road

FYI

Stephanie Mifflin

Permit Technician

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

steph.mifflin@co.kittitas.wa.us

P: 509.962.7506

F: 509.962.7682

From: sallyjwagner@comcast.net [sallyjwagner@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 1:41 PM

To: Steph Mifflin

Subject: Bettas Road

To whom it may concern, | am a property owner just off Bettas Road and was shocked to recently
learn that a potential gravel pit is applying for a use permit. | feel it would greatly diminish my
property values and quality of life in this beautiful area of the upper Kittitas. The wind farm
construction has been hard on our roads. The wind farm itself has changed the terrain and nature of
our local. A gravel pit would add additional noise and make it less appealing for riding horses and
being in rural country. Water issues have also been difficult for us in our area and it concerns me that
a gravel pit would pollute and use an extensive amount of this valuable resource that has been
restricted for the general public in our area.

| would be very interested in knowing about any hearings regarding this drastic change to the Bettas
Road area.

Thank you, Sally Wagner
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